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November 5, 2018 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                          

*Snack and birthday: Lola 

 

Thanks so much for coming out to Cantata/Wye Valley on Halloween!  The children did such a great job singing 

and the residents were thrilled with the performance and our visit.  What a great community outreach! 

Gale Teune will substitute for Julie Wert this week and on Wednesday Cheryl Bennett will substitute for Joan 

Kanatas.  

A short Thanksgiving Sing will take place in the Preschool on Thursday, November 15, at 10:40 am 15 minutes 

before dismissal.  I hope you will be able to join us!  There will be no Preschool the week of Thanksgiving from 

11/20 – 11/22.           

                                                                                                      

  

Language Arts 

We will work on the 

symbol and sounds for 

the letter L. 

Math 

In math we will be 

matching.    

Science 

We will learn about  

things that sink and 

float.   

Home Connections 

Have your child find all 

the clocks in your 

house.   

 

Activities 

Theme:  Fall Leaves 

Last week we made cotton ball ghosts, we visited Cantata 

and sang songs to the residents, we learned about 

Australian animals and Miss Diane from Riverside Library 

read to us.  

This week we will begin to learn a few fall and Thanksgiving 

songs, we will decorate leaves for our bulletin board, 

arrange and glue the letters of our names on paper trees 

and play with some things in nature to see if they sink or 

float. 

Letter of the week: L 

   

 

 


